
 
 
 
 
 

September 12, 2007  
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Luis A. Reyes  
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary   /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS - SECY-07-0112 - STAFF 

EVALUATION AND PROPOSED REVISION TO THE PUBLIC 
RADIATION SAFETY SIGNIFICANCE DETERMINATION 
PROCESS TO ADDRESS RADIOACTIVE LIQUID SPILLS AND 
LEAKS 

 
 
The Commission has approved the staff’s proposed changes to the Public Radiation Safety 
significance determination process (SDP).  The staff should ensure that the reason and bases 
for these changes are appropriately captured for historical purposes in the Reactor Oversight 
Process (ROP) technical basis.  The NRC’s public web page on groundwater tritium issues 
should be kept updated with a summary of actions taken (and planned) to close out the 
associated task force recommendations. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Chairman Klein  
 Commissioner Jaczko  
 Commissioner Lyons 
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 


